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OL 12.aO20 N I-OYSJ 
Ha No

Professor Stanislaw Mazur 

Rector 

Cracow University of Economics 

Dear Rector, 

On behalf of the Academic community and employees of the Lviv Polytechnic 
National University I would like to congratulate you and the entire new office of the 

Cracow University of Economics on the election and the beginning of your fruitful 
work. I am very pleased to receive from you a letter and the invitation to participate in 
the Inauguration of the 96-th Academic year. We will be happy to take part in it in any 
possible form. 

Also, I want to assure you that we are 

University of Economics in the fields of research, education and project activities, 
exchanges of students and stafi, as well as any other form that will contribute to the 

development of our relations, that have some history and most importantly, a great 

ady to actively cooperate with the Cracow 

prospect.
Isincerely wish you and your office, inspiration, success, good health and a great 
Academic year. The person, responsible for the development of our cooperation and 

current contacts, from our side, will be Oleksiy Druhov, professor of Administrative 
management department, deputy head of Tech Startup School of Lviv Polytechnic 

National University. 

Sincerely yours, 
Rector of Lviv Polytechnic 
National University Yuriy Bobalo 
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